
LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING AND MEETING 

August 8, 2022 

Meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by Chairman Glenn Myers. 

The members in attendance: Glenn Myers, Patrick Kline, Joe Hafer, Frank Bachman, and Mark Scott; Sally Storad 

and Roxanne Kane as alternates.  Trustee Don Ackerman and Zoning Inspector Ron Weekley were also present. Bill 

Woodward, of the BZA, present.   

Kline made a motion to approve June 6, 2022 meeting minutes, seconded by Storad, all approved. No meeting held 

in September due to lack of quorum.  

Trustee Ackerman spoke of upcoming fall township newsletter, the Wilkshire sign, completed chip and seal, paving 

project to be done in September, more trees being taken down and discussion on the Massarelli ball fields. 

Weekley informed of vacant properties on Hess Mill and Millbrook Sq, a fence issue on Hess Mill and Dollar 

General possibly buying a lot for a new location. 

Myers spoke about the list of changes and how the verbiage actually reads. How the workbook had different 

wording than the existing code book. 

Kline motioned, Scott seconded to remove section 203.5 I from page 35, all approved. 

Kline motioned, Storad Seconded to remove section 211.5 noise, all approved. 

Kline motioned, Bachman seconded to add numbers 4. Churches, 7. Recreational Facility/Use, Type B, 8. Home 

Occupation, and 9. Granny Cottage to 302.2 B on page 94, all approved. 

Next meeting to discuss R-3 and R-4. 

Kline moved to adjourn at 8:48 p.m., Bachman 2nd, motion all approved. 

The next Zoning Commission meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 12, 2022 at the Lawrence Township 

Building at 7:00 p.m.   

Respectfully, 

 

 

Martina Mann 


